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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   CONTACT:  Ed Vasel, NFA Vice President 

September 27, 2023      314-374-8802 

NFA Forms Veterans Fireworks Committee at 2023 Expo 

Fort Wayne, IN: 

RE: Press release:  National Fireworks Association (NFA) forms Veterans Fireworks Committee at 2023 

Expo in Fort Wayne, IN. 

 

Following the NFA’s annual Expo held in Fort Wayne, IN the NFA is pleased to announce the formation 

of a new committee, the Veterans Fireworks Committee.  The committee is comprised of veterans who 

either own or work for fireworks and/or fireworks related businesses. 

 

“We are excited about forming such an important committee comprised of individuals steeped in patriotism, 

who fought for our freedom and constitution.  The committee’s guidance will help ensure that fireworks 

will always be a part of America’s birthday celebration.”, said Ed Vasel, NFA Vice President. 

 

 

About NFA: The National Fireworks Association is a non-profit organization dedicated to advocating for 

the safety of consumer fireworks and professional display fireworks. Importers, distributors, 

manufacturers and sellers of consumer and commercial fireworks as well as service providers to the 

fireworks industry make up the over 1000 small businesses member companies who operate in the United 

States and around the world.  
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